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Customer Notice 
Broadgate Closure 

 

Due to the removal of Scott’s Bridge, Broadgate will be closed from 19:00 on Friday 16th 
May until 06:00 on Monday 19th May.  

 

This will effect the following services on Saturday 17th May: 
 
 

44 Lincoln to Nettleham 
 

Buses towards Lincoln City Centre will follow their usual route until Newport then will divert 
via Rasen Lane, Burton Road, Union Road, Spring Hill, Park Street, Beaumont Fee, Wigford 

Way, St Marys Street and Lincoln Central Bus Station.  
 

Buses from Lincoln City Centre will follow their usual route.  
 

50 Lincoln to Louth & Mablethorpe  
 

Buses towards Lincoln City Centre will follow their usual route until Outer Circle Road then 
will divert via Allenby Road, Monks Road, West Parade, Beaumont Fee, Wigford Way, St 

Marys Street and Lincoln Central Bus Station.  
 

Customers for Lincoln County Hospital will need to alight on Outer Circle Road or           
Allenby Road. 

 

Buses from Lincoln City Centre will divert via St Marys Street, Wigford Way & Silver Street. 
 

77 Lincoln to Saxilby 
 

Buses towards Lincoln City Centre will follow their usual route until Newland then will di-
vert via Wigford Way, St Marys Street and Lincoln Central Bus Station.  

 

Buses from Lincoln City Centre will follow their usual route.  
   

Walk & Ride 
 

Will largely operate its normal route, however on the way back to the City Centre after 
leaving the Revolution Bus Stop the service will operate via Park Street, Beaumont Fee, 

Wigford Way, St Marys Street, Oxford Street turning around in Lincoln Central Bus Station 
before terminating as usual on St Marys Street. 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused, however as we are sure you will              
appreciate this road closure is out of our control.  


